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Government of the People’s Republic of Bangladesh
Ministry of Foreign Affairs
SAARC & BIMSTEC Wing
SAARC Section
Dhaka

No. 19.00.0000.312.37.006.17 /958 04 December 2017
Subject: Circulation of Vacancy announcement by the South Asian Unive}siry "

Reference: SAARC Secretariat’s Note Verbale No: SAARC/ESC/ Appointments/220/2017,
dated 01 December 2017 (copy vnclosed)

With reference to the above, the undersigned is directed to inform that the SAARC
Secretariat has forwarded a vacancy anncimncement of the South Asian University for pusts
of academic and non-academic positions. The SAARC Secretariat has requested to publish
the vacancy announcement enabling interested individuals to apply. It may be noted that
Last date of application is 27 December 2017. Further details are available at the South
Asian University’s Website: www.sau.int

02 In view of the above, the University Grant Commission is requested for necessary
circulation of the vacancy announcement at the earliest,

Enclosure: As Stated . ;
Shaila Shama

Assistant Secretary (SAARC)
Tel: 9556327, Fax: 95584
E-mail: assaarc@mofa.gov.bd

Chairman

University Grants Commission

UGC Bhaban, Plot#E-18/A, Agargaon Administrative Area
Sher-e-Bangla Nagar, Dhaka-1207

[Kind Attention: Mr. Md. Mustafejur Rahman, Senior Assistant Secretary, ICC]

Copy for kind attention and necessary action to:

ecretary
Ministry of Education
Secondary and Higher Education Division
Bangladesh Secretariat, Dhaka

[Kind Attention: Begum Zinnat Rehana, Deputy Secretary (University-1)]



SOUTH ASIAN ASSOCIATION
FOR REGIONAL COOPERATION
SECRETARIAT

SAARC

Email/Fax Message No.15%3 /08 /258
No. SAARC/ESC/Appointments/220/2017

The Secretariat of the South Asian Association for Regional Cooperation
(SAARC) presents its compliments to the Ministries of Foreign/External
Affairs of the Member States of SAARC and has the honour to forward

vacancy announcement by the South Asian University for posts of academic
and non-academic positions. :

Further details are available at University’s website: www,sau.int

The esteemed Member States are requested to publish the vacancy
announcement enabling interested individuals to apply by 27 December 2017.

The Secretariat of the South Asian Association for Regional Cooperation
(SAARC) avails itself of this opportunity to renew to the Ministries of
Foreign/External Affairs of the Member States of SAARC, the assurances of

its highest consideration.
TRAX

u, 01 December 2017

Enecls: a.a.

The Ministries of Foreign/External Affairs of the Member States of SAARC.
Attn: Directors General/Joint Secretaries (SAARC Division).

.Copy to the Registrar, South Asian University, New Delihi.

P.O. Box No.4222, Kathmandu, Nepal
Tele: +977-1-4221785, 42214]1] Fax: +977.1-4227033, 4223991
E-mall: saarcrdxsaarc-sec.org | Website: WWw.saarc-sec.org
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